

15 May 1991

Dr John Alderdice The Alliance Party of Northern Ireland 88 University Street BELFAST BT7 1HE

Dear Sir

Whitefield House 186 Kennington Park Road London SE11 4BT Tel No. 01 582 0228 Fax No. 01 582 6221

General Director: Clive Calver
President: Right Rev Timothy Dudley-Smith
Bishop of Thetford

Tel No. 0232 247920 Fax No. 0232 230024

Please reply to: Evangelical Alliance (Northern Ireland Office) 3 Fitzwilliam Street Belfast BT9 6AW

The Evangelical Alliance of Northern Ireland is part of the United Kingdom Evangelical Alliance which speaks for over one million evangelical Christians. Here we are able to speak on behalf of over twenty-one thousand evangelicals, and our membership is growing.

On behalf of the local evangelical alliance, whilst recognising the problems each side of the political divide faces, we call on all our politicians to earnestly and urgently get down to the business of face to face talks. Many people at grass roots level feel amazed and bewildered at the delay.

We believe that as politicians you have a solemn and God given responsibility to lead the people of this land regardless of race or creed. As a people we desperately need you our political representatives to come to a consensus as to the way forward. A way must be found which will lead to the marginalisation of men of violence on both sides of the sectarian divide. This may be the last opportunity for many years for face to face talks, and we implore you to set the needs of all our people above party dogma. For that you will need courage and determination to succeed, but the consequence of failure is terrible to contemplate.

We have already issued a call to prayer to our members, and assure you of our prayerful support and encouragement at this time to talk, and agree together on a way forward.

Yours sincerely

Robel Myasland

Kenneth A McBride [Rev] Chairman - Evangelical Alliance, Northern Ireland